
New weekly Hand Surgery List 

The Department of Surgery wishes to announce the commencement of a weekly hand surgery list at the 
Kenyatta National Hospital. 

This list will be held every Friday, with the first having been held on 06/02/2014.  This list will be a great step 
forward in the further specialisation of surgical services in this hospital and a bonus to the large number of 

patients with hand injures. 

The list willl be run by Prof. S. Khainga, Dr. F. Nangole, Dr. L. Kahoro and Dr. A. Tanga. 

The list will enchance trainig of senior house officers rotating in in plastic and recostructive surgery and 
orthopaedic surgery. 

Our congratulations go out to the plastic surgery team for this achievement. 

 


